
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
REGARDING PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2022-2023 ANNUAL BUDGET 

 

The Bastrop County Commissioners Court will hold a public hearing 
on Monday, August 22, 2022, at 9:30 am in a regularly scheduled 
meeting of Commissioners Court located in the Commissioners 
Court Room, 804 Pecan Street, Bastrop, TX, 2nd floor, regarding the 
proposed Fiscal Year 2022-2023 annual budget. The public can 
attend the hearing in person or virtually via Webex.  

https://bctx.my.webex.com/bctx.my/j.php?MTID=m8cfee3889b5
df4b4f3e6775af0538122 

Meeting Number: 2554 132 7963 

Meeting Password: CCourt22 

 
 
  

https://bctx.my.webex.com/bctx.my/j.php?MTID=m8cfee3889b5df4b4f3e6775af0538122
https://bctx.my.webex.com/bctx.my/j.php?MTID=m8cfee3889b5df4b4f3e6775af0538122

